Daiji Bullin September 2025

Welcomel

The first Tuesday of every month you will be sent our monthly newsletter. You will receive an email from the CSA District with a link to access the Baiji Bulletin through the Tuesday Times website.

This information will include important school notices, classroom happenings, current learnings, pictures of our Baiji family, and more! It is important you find time to read through this document each month thoroughly and reach out via email or phone if you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns!

In addition to this communication, you can also expect a weekly Tuesday Folder that comes home with your child and a weekly update email that is sent every Tuesday.

Water Bottles

Please send your student to school with a labeled reusable water bottle. We have a bottle refilling station down the hall that students will be able to utilize.:)



Important Dates

09/12 - Term 1 Elective Choices Due

09/12 - Dive into a Good Book spirit

wear day - Beach themed shirt or

other CSA spirit wear

09/12 - First Advisory

09/13 - Mrs. Woolf's Birthday

09/17 - Picture Day

09/18 - Picture Day (for those

absent on 09/17)

09/19 - Term 1 Electives Start

09/21 - CSA's 5th Annual Color Run at

Settler's Park, activities starting at

12:30 pm

09/26 - Roller-rama Fundraiser

from 1:00 - 4:00 pm

In Advisory &

Every Friday in Baiji, students will receive a printed document that includes all of their assignments for that week. Each assignment will be labeled as complete, missing, or incomplete. Assignments that need to be completed will be highlighted.

Friday mornings will have a dedicated "advisory" time. This is a time for students to work on those highlighted assignments that they may not have finished or need to fix & return.

Assignments that are completed during this time can be turned in and signed off by the appropriate teacher to show that it has been completed.

Students will come home with their advisory sheet every Friday. Completed advisories should be signed by a parent and returned on Monday. Advisories with incomplete assignments must be completed over the weekend and returned to teachers on Monday. When the teacher receives the completed work, the teacher will initial the assignment as complete. Once all incomplete assignments are returned and initialed, the advisory must be signed by a parent and returned.

Advisory papers are also considered assignments and carry over to the next advisory. An advisory paper is complete and can be turned in only when all of the assignments have been turned in, initialed by teachers, and have a parent signature.

This process helps students take ownership of their learning and create a true partnership between school and home as we strive to provide your child with the best education and growth this school year.

Students will get their first Advisory report and Advisory work time this Friday, September 12th. We look forward to how your student takes ownership over their learning with this process. Reach out with any questions and we look forward to a committed partnership in your child's learning.

Classroom Needs

Volunteers! There are many volunteer opportunities, look in your student's Tuesday Folder to sign-up and return to school. Thank you in advance for your support!

Parent Homework

Thank you to those who have already completed your parent homework that you received at Open House. Please continue to turn these in. We would like to have all of them as soon as possible! These greatly help us build deep connections with your child and guide us as we continue to create the best environment and year for your learner. :)



Electives

One of the great parts of being an Explorer student is the opportunity to participate in electives! These are additional classes the students will experience on Fridays. Each term, several elective choices will be offered that the students may choose from. Explorer teachers offer classes as well as the enhancement teachers.

Electives will begin on September 19th.

On Tuesday, September 9th, a document will be sent home listing all the classes and the descriptions for the classes.

Your child should pick their top 3 choices.

- Choice papers due: September 12th
- Confirmation placements sent home: September 16th
- First elective: September 19th

There is limited space in each class and some classes fill up very fast. Please make sure the choice paper is returned ASAP!

Picture Day

Picture day is on Tuesday, September 17th. Retake day will be on Wednesday, September 18th for students who were absent the day before.

CSA uniforms and hairstyles that follow our Handbook policy are required.

Order forms and codes will be sent out in Tuesday folders next week.

If you have any questions please contact Carey Scott at

cscott@csaschool.org

We can't wait to see some smiles good enough for grandma's mantle.;)

Baiji Website

Bookmark this site!

the readable content of a page when looking at its -or-less normal distribution of letters, as opposed

It is a long established fact that a reader will layout. The point of using Lorer. Ipsum is t

ere', maki orem Ipsu

Character Corner

As we start a new school year, students will share their expectations, hopes, and ideas for their school year. We, as teachers, will also share with students our high expectations, strong belief in each individual, and love for the Baiji family bond that we will create together.

By creating clear expectations with students, we hope to create an environment where students feel ownership over their classroom all while maintaining a safe and nurturing place for

our students to learn and grow.

and web page editors now use Lorem Ipsu uncover many web sites still in their infa

Baiji Contact Information

smost@csaschool.org btaylor@csaschool.org

s have evolved over the years, sometimes by

evincent@csaschool.org rwoolf@csaschool.org

Please be sure to always email all four teachers:)

Curriculum Highlights

<u>Mathematics</u> - Numbers and operations in base 10

<u>Reading</u> – Building the reading community

<u>Writing</u> – Goal-setting, building writing stamina, and paragraph formation

Social Studies/Science -

Developing our classroom constitution and learning about our government

September Pictures































September Pictures









"You don't have to be great to start but you have to start to be great."

ZIG ZIGLAR

















